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ECON 3818-200 
Introduction to Statistics with Computer Applications 

Fall 2007 
 
Instructor:  Jessica Vechbanyongratana, M.A. 
Office:  ECON 401 
E-Mail:  vechbany@colorado.edu 
Webpage:  https://webfiles.colorado.edu/vechbany/www/ 
 
Course Meetings: MWF 12:00 – 12:50pm HALE 230  
    
Recitation:  Section 211 T 10:00 – 10:50pm EDUC 138 
   Section 212 M 3:00 – 3:50pm EDUC 132 
   Section 213 W 4:00 – 4:50pm ECON 2 
 
Office Hours: TR 3:30 – 4:30pm 

    
Purpose: The purpose of this class is to introduce both the intuition behind and 

applications of statistical methods used in the social sciences, 
including economics.  For most of you, this class will be your first 
introduction to the study of statisti
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Policies: 
 
In-class Assignments: 
All in-class assignments must be completed in class.  No make-ups will be offered. 
 
Class Attendance: 
The concepts learned in this class will build on material previously covered in the class.  
Therefore, regular class attendance and participation is imperative.  I will offer 3% extra 
credit to students who attend every lecture.  This will be the only extra credit opportunity 
for this class. 
 
Cell Phones, Laptops, Newspapers and Other Class Distractions: 
Please turn off all cell phones and other electronic devices that may disrupt the class.  
Disruptive electronics and behavior will not be tolerated.  Disruptive behavior includes, but 
is not limited to, reading the newspaper or a magazine, working on your laptop, working on 
homework or reading for other classes, talking to classmates, listening to headphones, text 
messaging your friends, etc. 
 
Disability Statement: 
If you qualify for accommodations because of a disability please submit a letter to me from 
Disability Services in a timely manner so that your needs may be addressed. Disability 
Services determines accommodations based on documented disabilities (303-492-8671, 
Willard 322, www.colorado.edu/disabilityservices). 
 
Religious Observance Policy: 
Campus policy regarding religious observances require that faculty make every effort to 
reasonable and fairly deal with all students who, because of religious obligations, have 
conflicts with scheduled exams, assignments or required attendance.  If you have a 
conflict, please contact me at the beginning of the semester (no later than September 
10th) so that we can make arrangements.  The full text of the Boulder campus policy can 
be read on the web at 


